7/5/23, 4:56 PM Letter :: Request Disposed Off

Government of India
Wildlife Institute of India, Dehradun
{ Wildlife Institute of India
Post Box 18, Near Subhash Nagar, Chandrabani

Dated: 05/07/2023
To

Shri Shri Dr. Devashish Bhattacharya
16/338,Kali Badi, Near S.N. Medical College,Agra
282003

Registration Number : WLIOI/R/T/23/00005

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter dated 31/05/2023
and to say that The sought information is lager in size and hence can be found on the following links:

1- https://wii.gov.in/images//images/documents/species_recovery_programme/gib_recovery _plan.pdf

2.

https://wii.gov.in/images//images/documents/species_recovery_programme/gib power_line_mitigation.pdyf.

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you may appeal to the
Appellate Authority indicated below within hirty days from the date of receipt of this letter.

Registrar

FAA & Registrar

Address: Wildlife Institute of IndiaChandrabaniDehradun
Phone No.: 01352646202

Yours faithfully

( Baljeet Kaur)

CPIO & Deputy Registrar
Phone No.: 01352646110
Email : Baljeet@wii.gov.in

https://rtionline.gov.in/RTIMIS/CPIO/ui.finalReplyLetter.php



